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I have concerns for the negative effect on Wildlife and the reduction of recreational lands within Clark County. This is land is
currently multiple use and is compatible with everything from hunting to OHV racing. Reduction of this large amount of multiple
use recreational land so nearby to a large population center like Las Vegas would result in additional pressure on more sensitive
lands within the Multiple Species Habitat Conservation Plan. The lost of this large amount of acreage appears contrary the
required maintenance of Multiple Use Management Areas (MUMA ) to provide conservation value as corridors, connections and
buffers for the Intensively Managed Areas ( IMAs) and Less Intensively Managed Areas (LIMAs). How can such a single use
preserve habitat sufficient to allow for unimpeded use and migration of the resident species in the IMAs and LIMAs. I am aware
this is just a Scoping but considering the severe impacts to the Southern Nevada Wildlife Habitat and to the quality of life of the
residents of Southern Nevada I urge the permitting authorities to just say this plan.



